
General Education Subcommittee – 2024-2025 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences, absent   
Susan Sanchez, College of Veterinary Medicine 
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 

 
Attendees: 
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar 
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Hannah Sikes, Office of the Registrar 
Katie Burr, Office of Assessment 

 
 

The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on March 
17, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. in 315 New College. 

 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the October 28, 2024, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.   

 
The subcommittee unanimously denied the following course from the College of Environment 
and Design to be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area IV, Humanities and the Arts, 
of the General Education Core Curriculum. The subcommittee unanimously approved the 
course to be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area V, Social Sciences, of the General 
Education Core Curriculum: 
 

HIPR 2000, Introduction to Historic Preservation 
 

The subcommittee considered the following course from the College of Environment and 
Design to be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area IV, World Language and Global 
Culture, of the General Education Core Curriculum. The subcommittee recommended that the 
department provide additional evidence of the cultural components of the course. The course 
can be revised to include additional evidence of global culture and be resubmitted for 
consideration by the General Education Subcommittee. Subsequent to the meeting, the College 
of Environment and Design sent additional evidence to the subcommittee explaining how this 
course satisfies the learning objectives for Area IV, World Language and Global Culture. The 
subcommittee held a vote via email and approved this course.  
 

HIPR 2072, Introduction to Global Heritage Conservation 
 



The subcommittee unanimously denied the following course from the College of Engineering to 
be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area IV, World Language and Global Culture, of 
the General Education Core Curriculum. The subcommittee determined that there is insufficient 
evidence in the course objectives and topical outline that the course meets the learning 
outcomes of Area IV, World Languages and Global Culture, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum 
 

ENGR 2510, Evolution of Engineering: Technology, Society, and Culture 
 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the following courses from the College of Arts and 
Sciences to be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area V, Social Sciences, of the 
General Education Core Curriculum:  

 
        PHIL 1005, Contemporary Ethical Issues  

The subcommittee chair reminded the members of the subcommittee that the final proposal 
for the Revisions to Undergraduate Education will be considered by University Council at the 
meeting on Wednesday, March 19, 3:30 p.m. in the Tate Theater. 
  
The next meeting of the General Education Subcommittee is scheduled for Monday, April 21, 
2025, at 3:30 p.m. in 315 New College. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m. 
 

 

Rodney Mauricio, Ph.D., Chair 
General Education Subcommittee  


